
News from the office...  

Wow November went by fast! The 
holidays are coming and going! De-
cember will be a very fun time for all 
of us at NPA. We can’t wait to deco-
rate our classroom’s and your homes 

with all of our fun holiday projects. 
 

Our book fair will be December 2nd-

6th. Books make great gifts and 
helps us raise money for the school. 

 

 Please everyone be safe this holiday 
season and during your travels. 

 

PARENTS: It is very important for 
you to sign your children in and out 

using your Pro-Care fingerprint daily. 
This is especially important in the 

event of an emergency, so THANK 
YOU for those that do it everyday!! 

 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA 
closes at 5:30. a late pick up fee will 
be applied to those who pick up after 

5:30. The fee is $3/min.  
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Important Dates  
December 2-6— Clothing Drive for St. 

Matthew’s House 
 

December 2nd—6th Book Fair 
 

December 20—Holiday program and trim 
a tree. 

 
Santa visit to NPA—TBA. 

 
December 23-January 6— No VPK (Winter 

Break) 

 
December 24 & 25—NPA CLOSED! Merry 

Christmas! 
 

December 31—NPA CLOSED! New Year 
Eve. 

 
January 1—NPA CLOSED! Happy New 

Year! 



 

 

 

 
 

 

Turning 3 
Mason D 12/6 

Turning 5  
Alexandros K 12/5 

Nikolaos k 12/5 

Stella R 12/14 

Antonella L 12/31 

Oliver P 12/31 

 

 

 

Turning 4 
Robert D 12/15 

Mrs. Janet 
12/4 



INFANT NEWS 

Let it snow, let it snow, December is here…. 
 

The infants would like to welcome our new friend 
Autumn to our class. 
 

This month we will be reviewing our letters I,J,K 
and L. We will also be reviewing the numbers 
0,1,2. We will be reviewing the letters M,N,O and 
the letter P. This month our colors are brown and 
purple and our shapes are triangle and hearts. Its 
Thanksgiving month, so lets all be thankful for 
family, friends, our animals and anything else you 
would like to be thankful for. 
 

Now that it's a new school year please remember 
to label all your belongings… Bottles (tops and 
bottles themselves) bowls, spoons, food, snacks, 
extra clothing, sheets, blankets, bibs, wipes and 
anything else that you bring in. This will make 
sure that all their belongings stay with the correct 
child. Thank you so much! 
 

Mrs. Ivy and Mrs. Soraya  
 

ONEs NEW 

 

In the ones we would like to wel-
come a new student Remington!  For 
the month of December we will be 
learning about celebrations around 
the world, we also will be reviewing 
letters I,J, K, L. Colors for this month 
will be red and green. The shapes 
we will be learning are square and 
Oval.  
         I would like to remind you to 
keep reading to your children every 
day, and label everything with your 
child's first and last name.  
 

Thanks, Ms. Yudy and Ms. Carolina 

 

If you think someone could use a 
friend be one! 

TWOs NEWS 

Ho Ho Ho and Happy Holidays! Hello De-
cember, it's time for some winter fun. We 

have a lot of yummy and fun things planned 
for this month and are ready for all the cool 
adventures and activities. We will be learn-

ing about the winter season and all the 
things that come with it like snowflakes, 

Christmas and all the fun holidays and get-
ting ready for this year's winter party. We will 
learn about different shapes and colors like 
cones and stars and colors like green and 

red. We will also be celebrating Mason`s 3rd 
Birthday he will be moving up to the 3`s; We 

will miss him dearly and we are so happy 
that he is apart of our little family. This is go-
ing to be a fun month! I’m super excited to 
bring in the New Year with my little ones... 

Love, Ms Loissa  



THREEs NEWS 

 

Happy holidays to all! The month of December will be all about learning of 
celebrations from around the world: Kwanzaa, Hanukkah, Christmas and 
New Year. We will be reviewing letters Aa-Pp, numbers 0-10, and the fes-
tive colors of red and green. We will also be introducing the new shapes 
star and cone. We will be having a classroom holiday celebration towards 
the end of the month, as well as several cooking and science projects, so 
as always we appreciate all the support of our wonderful families! 
 

Warm regards, 
 

Ms. Maureen 

VPK A & B NEWS 

 

This year is coming to a end and before you 
know it graduation will be here. This month 
we will have our winter program as well as 

our winter holiday party. We will now be 
learning numbers (1-30). There will be no 

VPK December 23rd– January 6th.  
 

Happy Holiday from the VPK family 


